
 

The landmark Labor-Management 
Reporting and Disclosure Act turned 65 
on September 14, 2024. The Office of 
Labor-Management Standards uses 
the Act’s tools to: 

�� promote worker and public 
confidence in labor unions 
�� advance labor-management 
transparency 
�� help protect labor organization 
funds and assets 
�� advance labor union democracy  
�� ensure employers and consultants 
meet reporting requirements for efforts 
related to persuade employees 
concerning the exercise of their 
collective bargaining rights 
�� provide unions and employers with 
compliance assistance  
�� oversee union officer elections  
 
Learn more about the LMRDA and this 
important work at 
www.dol.gov/agencies/olms. 
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